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Year 3 Newsletter – Friday 26th April 2024 

 

Home Learning:  
 
This week the children have received home learning involving fractions and using our ‘r’ 
spelling sound with the code: ‘rh’. There are also some comprehension questions to develop 
their VIPER skills. We want Home Learning to be a positive experience. So, if it’s more 
appropriate to discuss the questions with your child, and you write what they say then 
please do. With regards to spellings, they can just write the word. 

 
 

Year 3 Book Look.: 

 
Tuesday 30th April is Year 3’s Book Look. This will take place in your child’s classroom 
from 2:45 – 3:15pm. This is a great opportunity for you to see what your child has been 
learning in all subjects. All are welcome. The children will be collected from their usual 
door. 
 

English: 

 
Next week, we will start to plan our Iron Man story, using expanded noun phrases and 
fronted adverbials. We will also focus on tenses, ensuring our narrative is written in the 
past tense. 
 

Maths: 

 
Next week, we will start our unit on Length and Perimeter. We will measure in millimetres, 
centimetres and metres and convert between the three. We will compare and find equivalent 
measurements. 
 

Science: 

 
Next week, we will learn about the poles on a magnet. We will learn what magnetism is 
and why poles attract and repel. We will also explore magnetic and non-magnetic materials. 

 

 
      
 
 


